UNITED STATES ;
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

August 4, 1980

Mr. J. M. Pilant, Director
Licensing & Quality Assurance
Hebraska Public Power District
P. 0. Box 499

Columbus, Nebraska 68601

Dear Mr. Pilant:

we have determined that a portion of the guard training and qualification
plan submitted June 26, 1980 for the Cooper Nuclear Power Station requires
revision and additional ‘nformation. OQur comments on the program are
identified in the enclc-.re to this letter. Please provide your response
within 30 days of receipt of this letter.

The enclosure contains information of the type specified in 10 CFR 2.790(4)
and is, therefore, being withheld from public disclosure.

Sincerely,

; > ;/'/':-—' 7’4é/
inomas M. Novak, Assistant Director
for Operating Reactors

Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/o enclosure:
See next page
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Mr. J. M. Pilant
Nebraska Public Power District

cc:

Mr. G. D. Watson, General Counsel
Nebraska Public Power District

P, 0. Box 429

Columbus, Nebraska 68601

Mr. Arthur C. Gehr, Attorney
Snell & Wilmer

3100 Valley Center

Phoenix, Arizona 85073

Cooper Nuclear Station
TIN: Mr, L. Lessor
Station Superintendent
P. 0. Box S8
Brownville, Nebraska 68321

Auburn Public Library
118 - 15th Street
Auburn, Nebraska 68305

August 4, 1980



